
 
 
 
2 JOAN OF ARC CELEBRATIONS (AN286-2003) 
 
The undernoted note was approved by the Chief Executive in consultation with the Lord Provost and 
Councillors Corrigan and Mackie in view of the timescales involved and is submitted for information 
and record purposes only. 
 
Reference is made to Article II of the minute of meeting of the City Council of 10th March 2003 
wherein it was agreed to authorise the attendance of Councillor Rolfe, his wife, and a Council Officer 
at the above event in early May. 
 
It has subsequently proved impossible for Councillor Rolfe to attend and, in view of the fact that this 
event takes place in the week following the elections when the statutory meeting is due to take place, 
it is recognised that it will be impractical for elected members to attend this year.  It is therefore 
recommended that the Chairman of the local Orleans Twinning Association and his wife be authorised 
to attend on behalf of the Council, together with a Council Officer. 
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